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August 20, 2024 
 
 
Garrett C. Varra 
Raptor Materials, LLC. 
8120 Gage Street 
Frederick, CO 80516 
 
 
Re: Extension Request Approval No. 2, Technical Revision No. 1 (TR-1) – Materials Processing Area 

and Wash Pond Relocation and Conveyor Removal,  
 Two Rivers Sand, Gravel and Reservoir Project, Permit No. M-2022-013 
 
Dear Mr. Varra, 
 
On August 20, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to extend the 
decision date for Technical Revision No. 1 (TR-1) from August 22nd to September 19th, 2024. The Division 
hereby approves the extension request to September 19th, 2024.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 720-665-
0836, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
  
ec: Garrett Varra, Raptor Materials, LLC, gvarra@raptormaterialsllc.com 
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